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Dear Applicant,                                      23rd March 2021 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Class Teacher. We are pleased that you are considering applying for this 
post.   Our website www.pocklingtonjuniors.co.uk provides a comprehensive overview of our school and we would 
encourage you to use it to find out a little bit more about us before you apply. 
 
Pocklington Community Junior School is a vibrant, welcoming, team based school, judged as good with outstanding 
attitudes and behaviour in our most recent Ofsted inspection in October 2019.  The school is now aspiring to become 
outstanding and as a new member of our staff, you will be able to contribute to our next steps in this exciting 
journey. 
 
We are very proud of our warm, friendly and strongly inclusive ethos. We want all children to have high aspirations 
and achieve their potential for learning and living in society, both today and in the future. We are very fortunate to 
have a team of dedicated professionals all willing to grow and develop in their role and to support each other in 
providing the very best for our children.   The successful candidate can look forward to high quality professional 
development as well as opportunities to make significant contributions to the lives of our children, staff and 
community. 
 
We have been working very hard to develop our practice and we are looking to employ a teacher who will be able to 
engage with our curriculum and values.  We have a robust leadership structure with very experienced practitioners 
who will support you.  You will have access to other schools through our partnerships in our Multi-Academy Trust, 
meaning that you will experience a range of approaches and teaching strategies.  We are looking to appoint a person 
with the qualities listed in the person specification and candidates are asked to read this carefully.  If you would like 
to apply, please complete all parts of the application form.  It is important that you follow the guidance given in the 
form, in particular, explaining how you meet the criteria stated in the person specification. 
 
The closing date for this application is Friday 16th April, with virtual interviews, which will include tasks on the day, 
being held week commencing 26th April. 
 
I would strongly encourage all applicants to visit the school prior to application; you need to be sure that this is the 
right school for you, as much as the school needs to make sure you are the right person for the job. To make an 
appointment please contact the school office on (01759) 302224 and ask for the Head of School or email 
head@pocklingtonjuniors.co.uk 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school directly. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
  
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
 
Sarah Carlisle  
Head of School 

Pocklington Community Junior School 
65 Kirkland Street, Pocklington, York YO42 2BX 

Telephone:  01759 302224 
Email: admin@pocklingtonjuniors.co.uk 
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